
From: Michael Robson [mailto:Michael.Robson@unitedvoice.org.au]  

Sent: Monday, 12 September 2016 3:08 PM 
To: BOOTH, Deputy President 

Cc: AMOD; Michael Pegg (MPegg@ja.com.au); kyle.scott@ablawyers.com.au; Leigh Svendsen; Justin 
Cooney (jcooney@asu.asn.au); Judith Wright; 'jennifer.zadel@afei.org.au' 

(jennifer.zadel@afei.org.au); 'geoffl@acs.asn.au' (geoffl@acs.asn.au); 

emma.patton@nswact.lasa.asn.au; Giles Bray (gbray@asuvictas.com.au); BAARTZ, Sophie 
Subject: AM2014/285 & AM2016/24 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
We write on behalf of United Voice, HSU and ASU (the Unions). We refer to matters AM2014/285 
and AM2016/24.  We note that matter AM2016/24 has been referred to Deputy President Booth for 
conciliation in the course of the conciliation of AM2014/285.  
 
We understand that some parties may make a request to discuss AM2016/24 before AM2014/285 
proceeds any further. The unions respectfully request that conciliation of matter AM2016/24 be 
deferred until after the conciliation of AM2014/285. We believe that the discussions in AM2014/285 
are productive, and we believe that further progress would be hindered by an interruption of this 
process.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Michael Robson 
National Industrial Officer 
United Voice National Office 
 
Direct: 02 8204 3048 | Mobile: 04 1221 3186| Fax: 02 9281 4480 

 
Website | Facebook | Twitter| Join us  
Locked Bag 9, Haymarket NSW 1240  
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